
ARTSPARKS CHILDREN’S ART CLUB – NOW BOOKING FOR THE SUMMER TERM 

Hello Everyone, 

For those of you who already know us, we are now booking places for the Summer Term, 

running from 23rd April to 9th July, Mondays 3.15pm to 4.15pm.  We would love to see you 

all again! 

For those of you who don’t know us, we are a team of two experienced leaders in children’s 

art.  Once a week we will be running an after-school art session at Minchinhampton School 

for pupils aged 6 – 11.  This term we will make story scrolls with lots of drawing and 

painting, based on the Japanese films of Studio Ghibli.  We will also make cartoon sock 

characters to sit outside your house or tent during the summer holidays. 

Sign up now by filling in the school clubs form below, and handing it with a cheque or cash 

to the school office, for the full amount for next term, which is £49.50. 

We look forward to seeing you, 

Liz Lancashire and Tam Inglis 

Artsparks Leaders 

 

ARTSPARKS AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB, STARTING APRIL 2018 

Child’s name _______________________________________________ 

Year in school__________________________________________________ 

Parent’s name_________________________________________________ 

Parent’s phone number_________________________________________ 

Please give details of any skin sensitivities or 

allergies____________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Does your child carry an epipen?________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 



 

 


